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A visit from the ducklings   

 

    

 

This week we had quack-tastic fun in Reception as we had some very special visitors - the 
newly hatched ducklings Victoria, Winston and Felicity came to visit. The children were 
fascinated to observe the ducklings up close and especially enjoyed watching them take a 
swim. It was a wonderful opportunity to learn about lifecycles and how to care for animals 
firsthand.  
 
 
Miss Sarah Ellison 

 


